
   
 
 

 
 

 
Reception Nativity  
This will be starting at 2:15pm, please queue up at 
the junior gate for entry. 
 
Year 3 & 4 Christmas Performance 
This will be starting at 2pm, please queue up at the 
junior gate for entry.  Your child would have come 
home with two tickets, please return any unwanted 
tickets to the office for redistribution. 
 
Carols at the Church 
Year 5 & 6 will start at 2pm and Year 1 & 2 will start 
at 2:15pm.  The duration of the service will allow 
time for parents to return to school to collect any 
siblings.  Please let us know if you are collecting your 
child from the church or if they need to return to 
school to attend Little Hoots via these links - Year 5 
& 6 or Year 1 & 2   
 
Christmas Party Day 
Children can wear party clothes; please can they 
wear sensible footwear.  Children can have the 
ƻǇǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ōǊƛƴƎƛƴƎ ƛƴ ŀ ΨǇŀǊǘȅ ǇŀŎƪŜŘ ƭǳƴŎƘΩ όbh 
NUTS or Nut based products please) or the kitchen 
will have hot dinners available.  If your child would 
ƭƛƪŜ ŀ Ƙƻǘ ŘƛƴƴŜǊΣ ǘƘŜȅ Ŏŀƴ ŀƭǎƻ ōǊƛƴƎ ŀ ΨǇŀǊǘȅ ǘǊŜŀǘΩ 
(such as a cake or a small bag of sweets) to have 
with their lunch. 
 
Inset Day 
There is an Inset Day on Tuesday 3 January, children 
will return to school on Wednesday 4 January. 
 

 
Reception 2023 Open Events 
Our final Open Event will be Tuesday 10th January at 9:30 am.  If you are aware of any families, with a child due to 
start school in September, please let them know about a change in date. 

 
Year 5 Swimming 
Year 5 will be having swimming lessons during the Spring Term, these will commence on Tuesday 10 January.  Year 5 
parents, please log into your ParentPay account, to give consent. 

 
Dinner Money 
KS2 Parents please ensure that dinner money remains in credit; we have a number of accounts in debt.  Please visit 
your ParentPay accounts and make payments where necessary. 
 
Uniform 
The correct uniform must be worn to school, this include school shoes.  We have some good quality pre-loved 
uniform for sale, if you require some pieces of uniform. 

Date  Activity                                                                                         

12 Dec Reception Nativity ς 2.15 pm start 

13 Dec Year 3 & 4 Christmas Performance ς 2 pm start 

14 Dec Year 5 & 6 Carols at the Church ς 2 pm start 

15 Dec Year 1 & 2 Carols at the Church ς 2.15 pm start 

16 Dec Christmas Party Day 

16 Dec Term 2 Ends: 2pm finish 

3 Jan Inset Day 

4 Jan Term 3 Starts 

10 Jan Reception 2023 ς Open Morning ς 9.30 am 

10 Jan Year 5 Swimming starts 

25 Jan Choir perform at Young Voices Concert 

17 Feb Term 3 Ends 

27 Feb Term 4 Starts 

21&23 Mar Height & Weight (Yr R & 6) / Vision Checks (Yr R) 

31 March Term 4 Ends: 2pm finish 

17 April Term 5 Starts 

8 May 9ȄǘǊŀ .ŀƴƪ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ όYƛƴƎΩǎ /ƻǊƻƴŀǘƛƻƴύ 

w/c 8 May Year 6 SATS (all Year 6 children MUST attend) 

26 May Term 5 Ends 

5 June Term 6 Starts 

5-9 June Y6 Residential to PGL Liddington 

21 July Term 6 Ends: 2pm finish 

24 July Inset Day 

25 July Inset Day 

New Event or Change of Date/Time 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/16ScVlVrgXDm5MMYoCre1gGH3MBm6mff0D3A7pHyVsws/edit#:~:text=https%3A//forms.gle/1W1FWKoUWKQo5wW5A
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/16ScVlVrgXDm5MMYoCre1gGH3MBm6mff0D3A7pHyVsws/edit#:~:text=https%3A//forms.gle/1W1FWKoUWKQo5wW5A
https://forms.gle/qEiwM2UBBKUugUUQA


Tree Nursery 
Our tree nursery has been planted, these saplings were given to 
the school by the Woodland Trust, and in years to come will 
replace those trees we are having to fell due to Ash Die Back.  
Some of the children had a go at potting the trees up.  Thank you 
to CoǊŀƭƛŜΩǎ aǳƳ όп.ύ ŀƴŘ aǊǎ {ǘƛŎƪƛƴƎǎΣ ƻǳǊ /ŀǊŜǘŀƪŜǊΣ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ 
prepared and arranged the nursery.  A big thank you also to 

Cheltenham 
Tree Services 
to have 
donate us a 
Mountain Ash 
Tree and 
some mulch 
to protect our 
new saplings. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
What have we been doing? 
This term the children in Reception have been learning about 'People 
Who Help Us'. We discussed all the people in our community that 
help us such as doctors, nurses, police officers and firefighters! We 
were very lucky that a fireman came to visit us in Reception! He 
taught us all about the safety gear firefighters have to wear to keep 
their bodies safe as well as what to do if there was a fire at school! 
We then went outside to see his fire engine! He showed us the lights 
and sirens and we all got to climb aboard the fire engine and explore 
inside! Some of us got to try on some safety gear and we all had a 
turn at spraying the hose. We had lots of fun!! 

 



 
 
 
 
Kinball 

This is part of the Kinball team that 
took part in a tournament at Cleeve 
School yesterday. They did really 
well, with Team A getting to the 
semi-finals. 
 
Y3 Netball 
Some of our Year 3s attended the 
Bell Netball Tournament at Cleeve 
School, last week.  We came 3rd and 
one of our teams won 4/4 games! 
 
Well Done to all our Sports Team this 
term. 
 
 
 
We hope that you all have a lovely weekend! 
 
Mrs Lewis and Grangefield staff 
 
 
 
 
There are no School Clubs next week, apart from Cheltenham Town football on Tuesday to make up for a missed 
session this week.  Next term club letter will be out shortly. 
 
 
 
 
 
¢ƘŜ ƪƛǘŎƘŜƴΩǎ ƳŜƴǳ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƘŀƴƎƛƴƎ ŀŦǘŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅǎΦ 
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Global Canvas 2023 
Global Canvas 2023, is now open for entries! Aimed at 
groups and individuals aged 4-16 years, it's FREE to enter 
and has some fantastic prizes up for grabs. The Global 
Canvas 2023 theme is ά.ƛƻŘƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅ ς the complex web of 
ƭƛŦŜέ with entries open from now until the 10th February 
2023.  
 
Scientists believe there are around 8.7 million species 
living in the world today, many of which are yet to be 
discovered. Biodiversity includes all these animals and 
plants along with the vibrant and complex ecosystem of 
the ǇƭŀƴŜǘΩǎ habitats.  
 
Judging is split between 4-7 years, 8-12 years and 12-16 years.  For further details and inspiration, 
visit: https://davidshepherd.org/enter-global-canvas-2023/ 
 
Andrews Estate Agents - Christmas colouring competition 2022 
²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ ŀ Ψ5ǊŜŀƳ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ƘƻǳǎŜΩ ŎƻƭƻǳǊƛƴƎ ŎƻƳǇŜǘƛǘƛƻƴ ƻǾŜǊ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎΦ  
 
The prize will be a £50 Amazon voucher (one per area) and the winning design will be displayed in all branches, 
surrounded by the area runners up.  
 
This year there is no template for entries (no need for anyone to print!), entrants just need to draw their dream 
house designs on an A3 or A4 piece of 
paper and bring it to the branch. 
There is an example you can show 
them if they need any ideas. 
 
On the back of their entry they need 
to include: 
- Name and age of entrant 
- Parents name, number/contact 
information. 
 

Competitions 

FOGS (Friends of Grangefield) News 
A massive thank you to everyone who came and supported the raffle and Christmas Craft Fair on 
Saturday, we hope everyone enjoyed themselves. 
 

Also, a big shout out to our wonderful volunteers who made the Fair possible. 
If you are interested in being part of FOGS and making a difference, please contact us at 
grangefieldpta@grangefield.gloucs.sch.uk 
 
From all of us at FOGS, we hope you all have a fantastic Christmas break. 
 
Do keep your eyes peeled for fun activities happening next term. 

https://davidshepherd.org/enter-global-canvas-2023/
mailto:grangefieldpta@grangefield.gloucs.sch.uk


 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Community Christmas Events 


